Invitation of submissions – Chinese Birds

Dear Sir:

As an editorial board member of the journal Chinese Birds (ISSN 1674-7674), I am very pleased to introduce this new English-language scholarly journal to you. The Journal will publish, quarterly from the year 2010, peer-reviewed research articles, reviews and short communications, and it covers full spectrum of subjects in ornithology including fossil birds research. Despite the name of the Journal, it is open to global authors and calls for submissions from all over the world. The Journal will be jointly published by the China Ornithological Society and Beijing Forestry University. 
We know that you have long-term and in-depth research in ornithology and have publications in top ornithological journals. Here I sincerely invite your high-quality submissions to Chinese Birds. We believe that your contribution will make the Journal more international and broaden its readership. It will be our great honor if you can do so. 

For submission please feel free to contact me. 

Best regards!
Zhang Zhengwang, Professor
The Secretary General

China Ornithological Society

Email:zzw@bnu.edu.cn
